
 

 

  
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On Friday 27th May we will be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee in school.  Celebrations 
are taking place around the country during half term. 
  
We are encouraging children to dress up as a King or Queen on this day or wear a crown or 
headdress. If your child does not want to dress up then they should wear their school uniform. 
 
As our queen is Head of the Commonwealth, each class will be learning about a country from 
the Commonwealth on this day.  The learning might take the form of a dance, song, creating a 
food dish or making a craft.  Children will be sharing their work with the rest of the school in an 
end of day celebration.  Other activities will be taking place throughout the week linked to the 
Jubilee. 
 
Below is a grid to show the country each class has chosen: 
 

Class: Country: 
Nursery (Turner) United Kingdom 
Reception (Orchard and 
Bellamy) 

United Kingdom 

Stephens (Year One) Samoa 
Siderman (Year One) St. Lucia 
Chessun (Year Two) Pakistan 
Ipgrave (Year Two) Australia 
Jerwood (Year Three) Ghana 
Sanders (Year Three) Jamaica 
Elliott (Year Four) Canada 
Talbot (Year Five) Ghana 
Eastaugh (Year Six) Canada 
Gregory (Year Six) South Africa 

 
The school kitchen staff are going to be serving a Jubilee picnic style lunch on this day e.g. 
sandwiches, sausage rolls etc   Please note there will be no hot lunch. 
 
We hope you will encourage your child to join in with our celebrations as it is an historic 
occasion to celebrate this country’s monarch reigning for 70 years. 
 
We look forward to the celebrations in our school next week. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs L McCullough 
 
 
 


